
 

 

Wandsworth Primary Panathlon 

On 12 July 2023, we took 7 of our students to the Wandsworth 

Primary Panathlon.  

The Panathlon Foundation is a charity that gives children with 

disabilities and special needs in England and Wales 

opportunities to engage in competitive sport that they are so 

often otherwise denied.  

The Primary Panathlon is then an opportunity in which school 

students with special educational needs or low engagement in PE 

could compete against other schools. Our students competed in 8 

adjusted activities and were awarded points at each rotation.  

The points were then tallied up. 

Our remarkable students competed with such joy and support for 

one another and were rewarded for their efforts by totalling the 

most points and coming home with 1st place! Great work 

superstars. All are welcome to view our trophy in the office. 

 

 

 


